
Perch Base, United States Submariners  

Flash Traffic  

Number:       #9-3-2020  

Date:      9/3/2020  

Subject: ASSM Latest Update Revised  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  

From Marcus Hensley:  
  

Greetings Shipmates,  

  

I apologize for a mistake in the earlier message.  The working 
party is needed Tuesday at 1000.  Please come out if you 
can.  The rest of the message was correct in that we need 
Paver layout volunteers the rest of the week starting 
Wednesday at 0500.  

  

Best Regards,  

  

Marcus Hensley  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a response. 
 


